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Diary Dates  

Monday’s this half-term                                             

Athletics for all classes. With Mrs           

Bridgewater. Please bring an outdoor sports 

kit for children in Class 2-5. 

After school club for Class 4 and 5 until 

4.00pm. 

Thursday’s this half-term                                      

KS2 drama club with Mrs Green until 4pm. 

Monday 8 May                                                         

Coronation Bank holiday—school closed. 

Tuesday 9 May                                                        

Skipping workshop for Class 4 and Class 5. 

Tuesday 9 May                                                        

Please come along to our PTA meeting             

7pm at The Castle Hotel. 

Thursday 11 May                                                         

Reception vision screening. 

Monday 15—Friday 19 May                                  

Walk to school week. 

Wednesday 17 May                                                 

Mini-Police lesson for Class 5.     

Thursday 18 May                                                        

New Nursery Parents Information Meeting 

2.30pm. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Picture News                                                     
The question this week - 

Do you think music has a  
positive impact on the world?  

Coronation Party                                                         
Thank you for your support of our coronation           
celebrations today - the children looked amazing!  
We were very lucky to be 
supported by our PTA who 
provided a delicious picnic 
for all children.  Although 
the weather was not great 
we made the most of it 
and enjoyed getting into 
the party spirit.  We hope 
that all of our families  
enjoy the coronation 
weekend.  Have fun!                                      

Young Leaders Award                                          
Class 3 are continuing to work on               
perseverance.  
One of their 
latest          
challenges was 
to release 
treasures from 
blocks of ice. 

Riding the Bounds                                                                                  
On Saturday our         
Mini-Police were invited 
to the beginning of the 
Riding of the Bounds.  
The team met the new 
Bishop of Newcastle and 
were able to see behind 

the scenes at The              
Barracks before they 
moved on to the Town 
Hall Steps.  It was    
amazing to be involved 
in such a historic event 
for the town. 

Coronation Park                                                                                                         
Our school council were invited to Coronation Park to see the 
park improvements and the 
bunting that we had created 
in place.  The park was being 
assessed for its Green Flag 
Award and although we did 
not get to see the judge we 
will find out soon if the team 
was again successful.  We are 
sure they will be! 

http://www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick

